
Dear Mary,

Thank you so much for all the gifts that you gave for our patients for the holiday party.

In addition it was amazing and awesome that you attended it.

Thank you for your consistent contribution to the success of our event for our patients 
-this has been a very difficult two years for everyone but particularly so for our patients.

So - as always your contribution has helped so much.

Warm Regards and a wonderful new year. Thank you for the wonderful gift.

Kusum
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